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May 1, 2023

Dear Vine Street Owner/Resident, 

I am the newly seated Streets, Trails & Walkways Commissioner, Eric Freeman. I invite you to join me at a town hall meeting to be held on May 8, 2023 at 6pm at Sadieville City Hall. HMB Engineering will be available to explain the plans and answer questions regarding the Vine Street project. I look forward to serving you! 



Thank you, 


Eric Freeman
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